
Newsletter  19.03.2021 

Emerald News 

We started this week with the launch of the ‘one step at a 
time’ walking challenge with 3 laps around the field on a 
bright, sunny Monday morning!  

 

 

 English we have started our learning about non-fiction books by 
spending some time sorting our book boxes and looking for the clues 
of non-fiction. After sharing a Gorilla non-fiction book we labelled a 
gorilla diagram and have then used these to write descriptions using 
the joining words ‘and’ or  ‘but’ in our sentences.  

In Maths we have started our learning about measuring length. The 
children have been comparing length of different objects using the 
words longer and shorter. We have started to look at rulers and 
meters sticks and will continue this learning next week.  

With the Spring weather we took our Art learning into the outside 
classroom this week. We collected interesting leaves and spent some 
time sketching these in our books, we were focusing on details and 
drawing what we could actually see not what we thought it would look 
like. Our sketches will help us to plan a leaf printing block next week.  

 

In PE on Wednesday we are doing gymnastics, this week we were focusing on different rolls. The 
children tried a tuck, pencil and forward roll before making up short routines to show these.   

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Mrs Grainger  


